
From: Mona Browne <monasueboyd@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 9:42 AM 
To: Melissa Paul-Leto <mleto@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Donna Phillips <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-
fl.gov>; Keri O'Brien <kobrien@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Subject: Letter of Support, 701 Windsor Lane renovation 
 
To the Planning Commission: 
I am a Key West resident and own the home at 623 Elizabeth Street. My neighbors Jennifer and Kevin 
Trapani are planning to renovate 701 Windsor Lane, located at the rear of their home at 627 Elizabeth 
Street. The Trapanis are warm, respectful and conscientious neighbors. I am writing to support their 
project and am confident it will improve the structure, as well as our neighborhood, upon completion. 
Thank you. 
Sincerely,  
Mona B. Browne 
623 Elizabeth Street 
Key West, FL 33040 
(212) 444-2168 
 


